
 
 

 

      PLANNING  
      FOR SUFFIELD’S 
      HOUSING FUTURE 

 
 

The Town of Suffield is preparing an affordable housing plan as required by 
State law and is seeking community feedback on the draft 2022-27 Housing 
Plan.  The Draft Plan is available on the Town website at  

www.suffieldct.gov  
 

Please tell us what you think! 
February 1, 2022 at 7:00 PM 

 

Hybrid Meeting Anticipated 
Information to be posted on Town website @ www.suffieldct.gov  

 
 

Tell us what you think!  
 


